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1.  Today, the Review Board tentatively decided to hold a public hearing in Los Angeles on 
Tuesday, September 17, 1996.  There is no location identified at this point, although we are 
working on it.  No other details for right now, but I will let you know as things are decided.  I 
should note that Monday, September 16th is a back-up date if we have difficulty getting a hearing 
room for Tuesday, September 17th or if we run into other problems with that date. 
 
2.  I need to know more information about the request for an interview with Jeremy Gunn.  For 
example: 
 
a.  In general, what do you want to talk to him about? 
 
b.  Why him? 
 
c.  Are these questions that I could answer? (As I am sure you are aware, Jeremy is very busy 
and unless necessary, I have acted as the point person.) 
 
This information would help us determine whether or not he is the person you need to interview.  
At any rate, we would want to see the questions in writing to allow for the best and fullest 
possible answers. 


